
Dear Sirs

As a resident of Hadley Wood, I would like to submit my objection to the proposed
development of 160 Houses on Green belt land within Hadley Wood.

My reasons for objection are listed as follows:

There is no valid reason or exceptional circumstances to spoil and disrupt the
wildlife and vegetated habitats within the nature reserve found on the chosen
site for the development.  
This will have a disastrous effect on the ecology and  and general wildlife.
The infrastructure and drainage network currently in place at the moment
within Hadley Wood is struggling to cope with the existing household density
and service load.
Open views and green corridor between this part of Hadley Wood and High
Barnet will gradually diminish.
Increase in through traffic in the area will further saturate the flow on Camlet
Way which forms the vital link between Chase Farm and Barnet Hospitals.
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